500 DAVIDSON STREET • NOVATO • CALIFORNIA • 94945 • PHONE (415) 892-1694 • FAX (415) 898-2279 www.novatosan.com

Information Bulletin September 14, 2021

Contact: Sandeep Karkal, General Manager-Chief Engineer (415) 892-1694 or SandeepK@Novatosan.com

Novato Sanitary District is Holding Public Hearings on Redistricting

Novato Sanitary District (District) is hosting two public hearings to begin the process of redrawing its electoral districts (divisions) and is inviting all interested persons to participate.

Following the release of the 2020 US Census data, the District is required to adjust or "redistrict" its electoral divisions to reflect demographic changes based upon the current Census data. Accordingly, the Board is required to hold at least two public hearings to provide an opportunity for public input on the criteria for the final adjustments (if any) to the proposed electoral divisions.

The hearings have been scheduled for October 11 and November 8, 2021, at 5:30 pm, via Zoom. All District ratepayers and residents are encouraged to participate.

As required by the California Elections Code, the Notice of Public Hearings is posted in English and Spanish on the District's website, and distributed at various sites within the District. Spanish translation will also be available at the hearings.

For more information about the redistricting process visit the District's website at: https://www.novatosan.com, email us at info@novatosan.com, or call (415) 892-1694.

--end--

Novato Sanitary District has been providing solid waste services since 1925 and sewage collection, treatment, disposal, and recycling in and around the City of Novato since 1949.

District facilities include over 200 miles of public sewers, 40 pump stations, a wastewater treatment and water recycling facility, and 800-acres of wetlands and pastureland supplied with recycled water.